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I think that it would be quite possible for an R.H.C. 
graduate to commence the Oxford work in Physics* and Dr. King, 
our Macdonald Professor of Physics, agrees with this. Here the 
situation is different and there is no reason whatever why a candidate 
should not be encouraged.

I do not feel competent to make any further statements, 
evon concerning natural science, without considerable Inquiry.

I am sure that in special cases candidates from the H.LÏ.G. 
could be accepted by Oxford, and I would recommend the Trust to make 
a special study of the matter.
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Yours faithfully,

\

Wilfrid 3ovey, 

Director*

J.M. Maodonnell, Esq., 
national Trust Company, 
St. James Street.


